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December 4, 2020 
 
Dear CB Parents and Student Athletes: 
 
The Central Bucks School District’s winter sports season is set to begin on Monday, December 7, 
2020. Following the November 23, 2020 revisions to the commonwealth’s Universal Face Covering 
Order, and in consideration of the recommendations released by the World Health Organization, 
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the Pennsylvania Interscholastic Athletic 
Association’s Sports Medicine Committee, the American Academy of Pediatrics, and the National 
Federation of State High School Associations, the Central Bucks School District will continue to 
follow the procedures outlined within our Athletic Health and Safety Plan as follows: 
 

• Student athletes will not be required to wear a mask while actively engaged in their 
workouts or competitions for their sport.  

• Athletes will be required to wear a mask when on the sidelines, on the pool deck, while not 
actively involved in competitions, and especially when 6 feet of social distance cannot be 
maintained.  

• Athletes must wear a face mask when traveling to and from events and while using school 
transportation.   

• If student athletes meet the exceptions outlined in Section 3 of the Universal Face Covering 
Order, they should contact their school nurse to discuss the exception. 

As a condition of participating in winter sports, the attached waiver/consent form must be signed 
and returned. 

   
I appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through these difficult times.  Our goal is 
to provide athletes with opportunities for participation in the sports they love.  For specific 
questions regarding your sport, please contact your building athletic director.          
 
 
Best,  
 

 
 
Danielle Turner 
District Athletic Director 
 


